
Warwickshire are now looking for Juniors to participate in the

West Midlands Junior Inter County Championships 
at Meriden Archery Club on Sun 1st October 2023

If you wish to be considered for any of the team then you’ll need to submit your best 3 scores from 2023. 
Preference will be given to archers that have shot the relevant WA rounds (see below) though we’ll also 
consider scores from other Metric/Imperial rounds.

Its open to all ages, (see below) and all bow types - Recurve, Compound Barebow and 
Longbow. If you would like the opportunity to represent Warwickshire against the other 4 Counties 
with the West Midlands, then please submit your scores asap.

All score submissions need to be sent to team.cwaa@gmail.com and received no later than Monday 18th 
September. In submitting scores its taken that you are available for selection.

The Warwickshire Team will be announced after the CWAA Junior Competition at Redhill on Sat 
16th September, so this will be last opportunity to obtain scores.

This is a great opportunity for some match practice before the County Match a few weeks later. It’s a 
Bristol I-V round, and the closing date is 10th September. Further details on the event can are 
available at https://redhillarchers.co.uk/2023-open-junior-championships
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